
CDC News (January 2023)  
 
The 4th meeting of CDC Standing Committee on STEAM Education (2021-2023) was 

held on 13 January 2023 (Friday).  Salient points of the discussion are summarised as 

follows:  

 

 The overall strategies for stepping up the promotion of STEAM education and the 

work progress of the support measures for schools was reported and discussed.   

 Major STEAM education events, including the STEAM Education Fair 2022, 

STEAM-related competitions for students, teacher training programmes on 

innovation and technology for STEAM co-ordinators/teachers were reported and 

discussed. 

 The work progress on reviewing the IT Learning Targets, piloting the scheme 

“Enhancing Science and Technology Learning at Upper Primary Level”, the 

development of the separate curriculum modules on coding education and on 

artificial intelligence (AI) as well as the STEAM Education Handbook were 

reported and discussed. 

 The continued development of STEAM education was discussed.  

 
ENDS 


